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Rollover Wreck Injures Teen
(KMZA)--An Axtell teenager took a trip to the hospital Friday afternoon, following a single vehicle
Nemaha County rollover wreck. 

The Sheriff's Office says 18-year-old Kathleen Perry was westbound on 168th Road, a half-mile east
of B Road, when she lost control of her car on loose rock. That caused the vehicle to leave the
roadway where it collided with an embankment and a fence, and then rolled over. 

Perry was transported to the Nemaha Valley Community Hospital by private vehicle for treatment of
her injuries. 

The wreck happened around 4:00. 
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